## 113 GAP MOUNTAIN ROAD FITZWILLIAM NH 03447

September 19, 2009

To Whom It May Concern:

Andre Aho has asked me to write a letter of recommendation for ATA Construction Company regarding your church building project.

From the beginning of my search for a contractor to the end of construction and landscaping in November of 2008, Andre was a pleasure to work with. He guided my through the placement of my house on the land, the amount of trees to be cleared, and more than several floor plan meetings, all the while showing remarkable patience with my very strong thoughts on how things should be done.

Along with the project manager, Calvin Mahonen, clever problem solving abilities were just one of their helpful qualities.

I especially appreciated the courtesy of all of ATA's workers, especially the lack of foul language and smoking inside the house (and I know this may be an odd point to mention, but it was important to me).

I must also mention a 2 ½ month delay caused by the town of Fitzwilliam, and Andre's assurance that the project would continue with only that amount of time lost although he had several other simultaneous projects.

I can very strongly state that you may depend on Andre's integrity and honesty.

If it would be helpful, I'd be please to show you my house and the quality of the construction.

Yours truly,

Joanne Lee Kesses